
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

2016	WEIMFEST	
	
This	year’s	Weimfest	will	be	held	outside	in	the	
area	listed	as	Exhibition	7.	This	is	up	the	back	in	
the	area	where	the	Club	held	its’	RATG	earlier	
in	this	year.	Parking	will	be	in	Parking	Area	F.	
	
Should	the	weather	be	unsuitable	(too	hot	/	
too	wet	etc)	will	have	been	allocated	the	Group	
5	and	6	rings	(closest	to	the	toilets)	in	the	
Boxhall	Pavillon	(Exhibition	Area	4).	If	we	are	
inside	then	parking	will	be	in	Parking	Area	D.	
	
Hope	to	see	you	all	there	on	Saturday	10th	
December.	


